
April 21, 2022 

We need softball players!!  If you would like to 

play on the Bethany softball team, please contact 

Eddie Moyer at cansfinsfan@aol.com or 540-294-

6616.  Anyone can play as long as you are age 14 

or older.  Practices have begun and games begin 

soon! 

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, May 3 at 10 am to write 

cards and notes of encouragement to folks within our 

church family.  You are invited to join them any Tuesday! 

Young at Hearts will meet for their monthly luncheon on 

Tuesday, May 3 at 12 noon at O’Neil’s in Harrisonburg.  All 

folks 55+ are invited to join this lively group for some great 

food and fellowship.  Please contact Carolyn Swartz if you 

plan to attend. 

The Mark bible study, led by Pastor Dan, will meet on 

Wednesday evening at 6:30 pm.  All are welcome! 

Your next opportunity to donate items is 

for our UMCOR Hygiene Kits.  Rosemary 

Wagoner will be taking the assembled kits 

with her to annual conference in June.  

You can donate items for kits, donate an entire kit or      

donate funds to purchase a kit.  You can find a list of items 

and how to assemble in the April newsletter or on the table 

in the foyer, where there is a basket for your donations. 

Sunday’s Sermon: The Walk to Emmaus: A Model for                 

Spiritual Growth   /   Scripture:  Luke 24:13-35 

Volunteers are needed to help with the Food Pantry each 

Monday afternoon.  We will once again be letting families 

inside starting Monday, May 2.  If you would be interested 

in resuming to volunteer or be a new volunteer, please    

contact Pat Lynn at 540-810-3482. 

We are still in need of volunteers to mow the 

church lawn for the months of July, September 

and October.  The church has a zero-turn               

mower and will reimburse you for the gas (with 

receipts).  You can mow when it suits you!  If you would be 

willing to help us keep our church beautiful by mowing, 

please contact Cindy in the church office. 

If you were on the Women’s Ministry Committee 

before the pandemic, and would like to continue to 

be on the committee, please contact Cindy Kite!  If 

you weren’t, but would like to be, you are welcome to join!  

Let’s get this ministry back up and going strong! 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Judy Faby 

Extended Family: Daniel Phillips - brother-in-law of Donald 

Michael 

Happy Birthday to … 

25th - Carrie Dunsmore & Nash Colvin 

28th - Sarah Cook 

29th - Gail Reese 

30th - Nadine Moore & Sarah Williams 

Do you enjoy going to the fellowship hall after the service each Sunday morning for a cup of 

coffee, hot chocolate or juice and a quick snack?  Or for some catch-up time with church family?  

If so, please prayerfully consider taking a Sunday to make coffee and set out snacks.  Directions 

to make coffee are in the kitchen, or you can ask Julie Ritchie for assistance.  Snacks are provided 

or you can donate whatever you choose.  Give it a try!  Grab a friend and sign up for a 

Sunday.  There is a sign up sheet at the Welcome Center.  You might just find out this is 

your calling!  Please note … if we don’t get volunteers, we may have to discontinue 

this ministry! 


